
 

 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

Please take notice that the Fairmont Economic Development Authority (FEDA) will hold a special 
meeting on Monday, November 18, 2024 at 4:30 pm, in the Fairmont City Hall: 2nd Floor Conference 
Room. FEDA will hold discussion on the potential sale of land, owned by the Fairmont Economic 
Development Authority, to a developer proposing to build a new business. 
 
The press is hereby notified. 
 
Betsy Steuber 
City Clerk 
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